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Parents are welcome to join the 
students Friday, December 17.  The 
fun starts at 2pm at the lunch tables/
assembly area.  Masks are optional 
for all outdoors. 
 
 
 
 
Sixth Grade is also 
having an after school 
hot chocolate and bake 
$ALE from 2:45-3:15pm.  
They will have a table 
by the ramp by 
Extended Care.  Stop by 
and see them on your 
way to carline.  Proceeds will benefit 
their AstroCamp 2022 fund.   

Spirit Week comes to an end 
tomorrow Friday, December 17 
with “Christmas Singalong 
Day”.  Students can wear their 
favorite Christmas sweater, 
pajamas, sweatshirt, socks,  
t-shirt and get ready to dance 
and sing their hearts out!  

The fourth candle on the Advent wreath 
is the Angel’s Candle.  The Angel’s 
Candle announces that the Babe of 
Bethlehem, whose birth the angels 
announced on Christmas Eve, will come 
again with all His angels to take us 
home and establish His everlasting 
kingdom.  

On the Fourth Sunday in Advent 
• Light all the candles 
• Read Isaiah 9:6-7 
 Lord God, we light this candle to thank you for your Son our 

Savior Jesus Christ, who is the Prince of Peace.  We who live 
in discord and strife have found peace in the promise of 
eternal life, through Jesus Christ.  We give you thanks and 
praise in Jesus’ name, because He lives and reigns with you in 
your glory, and in the unity of the Holy Spirit, Amen. 

The school office will be close at 3:30pm 

Friday, December 17 and will re-open at 

7:30am Monday morning, January 3.  

Have a beautiful, blessed Christmas. 

December 24  5pm  Children’s Mass 
 7pm  Spanish 
 10pm English 
  (9:30pm Choir Singalong) 
December 25  8am  English 
 10am  English 
 12pm Spanish  

Tomorrow, Friday, December 17 is a full day of school.  
There is an all school Mass at 11am which will be held 
outside on school grounds.  Masks are optional for all 
outdoors. 

There will be no after school extended care tomorrow.  
Please plan accordingly. 



Grades 1 /2 Boys’ Soccer 

Grades 3/4 Boys’ Soccer 

Grades 3/4 Girls’ Soccer 

Coaches must be vaccinated and provide a 

negative Covid test every other month  

OR  

if not vaccinated. provide a negative  

Covid test weekly. 

Reminder for All Parent Volunteers on Campus: 

Please be advised, public and private schools serving students in transitional kindergarten through grade 12, must 
verify the vaccine status of all workers. 

As stated in section F of the State Public Health Officer Order of August 11, 2021:  

"Worker" refers to all paid and unpaid adults serving in the school settings described in Section I. Workers 
include, but are not limited to, certificated and classified staff, analogous staff working in private school 
settings, and volunteers who are on-site at a school campus supporting school functions. 

Therefore, all workers, including our HT faculty and staff, must be vaccinated, provide proof thereof, and further 
provide a negative Covid-19 test every other month (for long-term commitments) 

OR 

If unvaccinated, provide a recent negative Covid-19 test  (weekly for long-term commitments). Please use the 
hyperlink above for more details regarding vaccination verification for all workers. 

As mandated by the state, our California schools are committed to safe, full, in-person learning for all in K-12 
schools, following strong public health science. For example, California has implemented a universal indoor 
masking requirement in all K-12 schools. Masks are optional for all outdoors. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation for the health and safety of our community. 

Sports teach kids how to work together. 
It teaches problem solving and social skills. 

It improves attendance, not to mention grades, 
particularly among those students deemed most at risk. 

Special “Re fe r  a  Fami ly  Incent ive  P rogram”   

Here is a list of the current HT Families that are already eligible for the “Refer a Family Incentive Drawing” and 

a chance to win one month free tuition for one student (valued at ~$600) 
 

 Adibi Family for referring the Shather Family 

 Downing Family for referring the Collins Family 

 Hanna Family for referring the Raban Family 

 Johnson Family for referring the Radovich Family 

 S. & J. Mansour Family for referring the Ibrahim Family 

 Quinonez Family for referring the Del Mundo Family  

 Streif Family for referring the Lucey Family 

 Tyssee Family for referring the Voll/Meda Family 

 Willoughby Family for referring the Bradley Family 

 
The winner will be announced January 30, 2022 to kickoff our annual Catholic Schools 

Week celebration. 

Thank you for helping our HT Hawk family grow!  
It’s not too late to enter this year’s special incentive program! Refer a family today  

and you will automatically be entered for a chance to win! 

Keep this incentive program in mind!   

Refer a family and you might  
have an opportunity to win one  
month free tuition  
(not to exceed $600).   

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Order-of-the-State-Public-Health-Officer-Vaccine-Verification-for-Workers-in-Schools.aspx


 

1) "A Message from Mrs. Marentez”   
 will be provided tomorrow  
2) "Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA"   
         Link: https://www.smore.com/ghzbw 

 
Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Sophia H. 
Kinder: Lincoln McC. 
First: Savannah J. 
Second: Aria H. 
Third: Alana I. 
Fourth: Larissa I. 
Fifth: Jenelle I. 
Sixth: Chloe L. 
Seventh: Anya S. 
Eighth: Mariam S. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days.  These coupons cannot 
be replaced if lost. 

Monday Morning Assembly 
(01/03/22) will be conducted 
by Second  Grade. 

TODAY! Sam B. 
 
Ezekiel E., December 17 
Caleb B., December 18 
Hayden K., December 20 
Pio S., December 20 
Jesus, December 25 
Sophia H., December 26 
Lydia D., December 27 
Kayden M., December 31 
Mollie C., January 2 
Amelia H., January 3 
Mia T., January 6 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Brett Bergmann 
 Joan Darwell 
 Lydia Loristo 
 Krizpin Oades 
 Nathan Occiano 
 Nena Occiano 
 Deacon Tim 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

Dear Holy Trinity School, 

Molly and I cannot begin to tell 
you what a blessing and joy 
your gift was to us and all the 
work that went into raising it. 

We were so moved by the love 
and care it represented and 
we thank you all—and for your 
prayers as well. 

We ask God to fill you with His 
abundant love and grace. 

In love, 
Deacon Tim 


